Dear Editor,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please find enclosed a modified version of my newspaper column “An Interview with Dr. Uduya Desilva”. To address the concerns and comments raised by the 3 reviewers, I did fix some grammatical errors. All three reviewers had very positive feedback about my article, its content and its overall layout and flow. Only one caught the grammatical errors. It is my hope that these changes make the manuscript acceptable for publication in Microreviews in Cell and Molecular Biology.

Sincerely,

Channing Riggs

